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DATE: August 28, 2025

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Library Board of Trustees

FROM: Anwan Baker, Library Director

SUBJECT: Presentation on the Experience of Interns at the Library during the Livermore Teen
Academy

RECOMMENDED ACTION

Staff recommends the Library Board of Trustees receive the report.

DECISION TYPE

SUMMARY

The Livermore Teen Academy is an annual, three-week City program that the Library has administered
since 2016. There are total of seven "class days," where students learn how local government works and
participate in life skills workshops. Additionally, all participants work for eight days in an internship in one
of the different City departments. This year, the Library took on four interns during this program.

DISCUSSION

While a presentation has been brought before the Library Board of Trustees on the overall Livermore
Teen Academy program before, staff have not discussed in detail the type of opportunities students have
interning with the Library. This has included helping with storytimes, planning programs, collection
development, and more.

ATTACHMENTS

1. Teen Academy Library Internship Experience Presentation

Prepared by: Nathan Brumley
Assistant Library Services Director


https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3531851/Teen_Academy_-_Board_Presentation_Aug_2025.pdf

